Newsletter

Monday

Pupil Led Origami Club/Litter Club—Lunchtimes in Bookery./Playground.

Chess Club 15:00—16:00 in Bookery.

<u>Tuesday</u>

Community PC Dawn Docherty visit to P1 & Oak.

. Wednesday

Pupil Assemblies AM

<u>Thursday</u>

Drumming P5 and Chanter P6.

P5-7 SU Club - Lunchtime in Bookery

Glee Club - 15:00-16:00 in Hall.

Friday

Pupil Book Club — Lunchtime in Bookery

Active Schools Workshops—Selected children/classes P3-P7.

Tennis Club -15:00 -16:00 in Hall.



Canongate

Primary

Week Beginning:

15th September 2025



Dates for the Dairy:

Tuesday 23rd September:

Building Resilience Homework Due 'Make a Difference'.

Thursday 25th September:

Flu Immunisations all day.

Friday 26th September:

Cambo Cup Running Competition—sign up with Microsoft Form emailed on behalf of Active Schools. If you are able to help on the day please contact us to register your support.

Friday 3rd October:

Open Classrooms and Coffee Morning—details TBC.

Tuesday 7th October/Thursday 9th October:

Parents' Night Late/Parents' Night Early

Messages



Maynard Road - Works: Please be advised that work is being completed on Maynard Road. Our Janitor has asked them to advise how long this will last for but as yet we are unsure. Please avoid this area as far as possible as it has been coned off for no parking. Please also remember that the staff car park should not be used as an alternative.



Timekeeping: We have high expectations at Canongate and we strive to prepare our learners for life beyond education by instilling values that will serve them in the world of work. With that in mind please support your child to attend school at 09:00. Although we appreciate occasionally there are valid reasons for lateness we expect learners to be on time. Late comers cause operational difficulty with ordering of lunches, registration, missing the initial learning activity, disrupting a settled class and importantly starting the child's own day un-settled and missing important learning time.



Homework: Homework has begun to be issued by all classes. As with time keeping, we have high expectations of our learners and appreciate your continued support with completing and returning homework every Tuesday. Homework is issued on a Thursday. Children will have reading days throughout the week and should bring their homework folder to school everyday in their bag. Please note that children are never given material that is not consolidation and should be able to complete tasks independently. We encourage children to think about the timing of homework completion to time manage effectively. In the older classes; parents should not feel that they need to share all of the reading pages but could sample a few pages or a chapter together to support and see progress.



15:00 Playground Access: We encourage families to enjoy our beautiful grounds after school but please remember that all children must be supervised by an adult after 15:00. Please also note that staff may not be available to open the doors for the toilet as they are busy. We will encourage children to go to the toilet before the end of the day.